
KFC closes 100 restaurants in
Malaysia over boycott for
complicity in Tel Aviv's war of
aggression on Gaza





Kuala Lumpur, April 30 (RHC)-- U.S. fast-food chain KFC has been forced to close over 100 restaurants
in Malaysia over a pro-Palestine boycott of the company.

The Straits Times reported on Monday that the American restaurant chain specializing in fried chicken
had to reduce its operations across Malaysia, mostly in north-eastern Kelantan state, following calls for a
boycott of the company amid protests over the U.S. government’s backing of the Israeli regime in its
genocide of the Palestinians in the besieged Gaza Strip.

Nearly 80 percent, or 21 KFC outlets, in Kelantan state stopped their operations, followed by 15 outlets in
Johor and 11 in Selangor, the most industrialized state in Malaysia.

Citing a local Chinese-language newspaper, the Straits Times added the local franchisor of the Louisville,
Kentucky-headquartered company in the Muslim-majority Southeast Asian nation, QSR Brands Holdings
Bhd, is temporarily suspending operations in more than 100 KFC outlets after about half a year of boycott
movement.  “QSR Brands, which owns and operates the KFC fast-food franchise in Malaysia, is
suspending 108 outlets nationwide.”

In this regard, chairman of the pro-Palestinian group Boycott, Divestment, Sanctions (BDS) in Malaysia,
Professor Mohd Nazari Ismail, told the Singapore-based newspaper: “KFC is not on the BDS list of
targeted companies.  But many Malaysians see any American fast-food operator to be related to Israel,
including KFC.”  The BDS has been pushing for various forms of boycott movement against Israel until it
meets its obligations under international law.

KFC was also forced to shut its first branch in Algeria earlier this month, just two days after its opening,
following protests over US support to Israel.

The boycott action has severely affected worldwide operations of American fast-food giants McDonald’s,
KFC, Starbucks, etc., with the pro-Palestine campaign having the potential to spread further across the
globe.

Boycotted U.S. companies are either perceived by pro-Palestinians to have taken pro-Israeli stances in
the genocidal war Gaza, or have financial ties to the Israel regime and/or have made illegal investments in
the occupied Palestinian lands.
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